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Clergy Continuing Education/Formation Grants Guidelines
Assumptions

1. Clergy education/formation is a life-long process and needs to include learning experiences beyond those derived by self/congregational-based study.

2. The context and content for ministry are both undergoing rapid change.

3. Interconnectedness is a must for clergy, congregations, and diocesan structures as they attempt to develop ministry for the future.

4. A praxis orientation is a critical part of continuing education/formation.

5. The 2015 Canons of the Episcopal Church support the importance of this area.


Application Eligibility

1. Funds are intended for such categories as workshops, seminars, symposia, career assessment, organized spiritual retreats, and academic study—generally for organized, scheduled program costs.  

2. Funds are not intended for secular academic degree pursuits, travel expenses for a business/professional meeting, psychotherapy, spiritual direction, and individual spiritual retreats/travels.

3. All clergy canonically resident in the Diocese of Missouri are eligible to apply for funds.  The grant committee will make an effort to make the available funds serve as many applications as possible each year.

4. Normally, a cap of $1,000 from the Continuing Education Fund is observed.  The grant is intended to cover between 1/3 and ½ of the total cost of the program.  Grants for programs in the following year cannot be processed until after Diocesan Convention.

Decision and Recourse

1. The grant request should be filed no later than six weeks before the event—following the format on the form designed for the purpose—in order to provide adequate time for application consideration and possible award allocation prior to event.  It should clearly indicate the reason for participation, i.e., connecting the study proposal to the applicant’s present and ongoing ministry. 

2. Proposal information should include estimated costs (including registration/tuition fees, travel, and living expenses and should include the amounts of personal and congregational support.

3. Multi-year, continuing programs funded once are not guaranteed successive year support.

4. One grant per person per year is the norm.

5. Applications are reviewed by a three-member committee of the Commission on Ministry and recommended to the bishop for authorization of funding.  An appeal of the committee’s recommendation may be made to the full Commission through its Chair.

6. Recipients are expected to evaluate the event and provide a short summary and/or recommendation. Evaluations and summaries/recommendations should be sent to llasch@diocesemo.org
The Episcopal Diocese of Missouri

Clergy Continuing Education/Formation Grant Application Form

Name:
                                                                                                                                               

Address: 

Description of present position (title, responsibilities, etc.):  
                                                            

Program and dates for which continuing education grant funds are requested.  Include with this application any materials you may have about the program.

Use reverse side if necessary.  
                                     

How does it fit into your on-going continuing education plan or ministry?
What was your previous continuing education experience?
                                                                                          

Program Expenses:

Conference Fee


Travel



Lodging



Total




Funding Sources:

Cont. Ed. Fund Request



Congregational Support*



Personal Contributions*



Other Funding Sources



Total



*If there are special circumstances that you wish to mention, please attach a note.

Attach any other information that may help in evaluating your application.  You may reproduce this application electronically.  Please send completed applications and supporting materials by mail to the Rev. Canon Loren Lasch, Continuing Education Grant, Offices of the Bishop, 1210 Locust St., St. Louis, MO 63103, by fax to 314-231-3373, or by email to llasch@diocesemo.org
